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Information Bulletin




Reopening of Parks Canada sites in mainland Nova Scotia following post-tropical storm Fiona
HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA, September 28, 2022 – Parks Canada advises visitors and the public of the following opening of Parks Canada sites in mainland Nova Scotia following closures due to post-tropical storm Fiona:

National historic sites

National historic sites, including Halifax Citadel NHS, Fort Anne NHS, Port-Royal NHS, Grand-Pré NHS are all open as usual. Georges Island NHS weekend visitation (Saturdays and Sundays) will resume this weekend. York Redoubt NHS remains temporarily closed for tree removal; please check the Parks Canada website for updates in the coming weeks.
Kejimkujik National Park and National Historic Site 

Kejimkujik National Park and National Historic Site, including Kejimkujik Seaside, is open to the public for day use only, and with limited visitor services available. Power has been restored to the park, and we are initializing 
potable water and sewer utilities today. 
Camping services, both front-country and backcountry, the Visitor Centre, and all other public facilities will open as of tomorrow, Thursday, September 29.
Parks Canada-administered places are cornerstones of Canada’s local, regional and national tourism industry and we are pleased to once again welcome visitors to national historic sites in Nova Scotia for high-quality and meaningful experiences.
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